
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting     April 26, 2021 
 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Subject:  Superintendent’s Report 

 

Return to Learn Update–  
 
During the meeting, I will brief the Board on the following topics: 
 

 Preparations for the Fall of 2021; 

 Updates on assessments; 

 Updates on County Health Metrics; 

 Guidance updates from other regulatory agencies. 
 
I will also be happy to answer any questions you may have that I did not address.  
 
Summer School 2021 
 
Dr. Waugh and Mrs. Gabany are working on the staffing component of the summer 
school program.  A registration form will be released in May to get confirmed 
numbers of students.  The summer curricular program will be focused on academic 
recovery of students in the areas of Language Arts and Mathematics.  
Transportation and food service will not be offered.  Students will be in attendance 
from 8:30 to 11:30 Monday through Thursday for a three-week period of time.  
Current 8th grade students will be encouraged to enroll at Lake Park High School’s 
summer academic program.  All instruction for students will be delivered in-person 
at either Erickson Elementary School for kindergarten through 4th grade students 
or Westfield Middle School for 5th through 7th grade students.  I will share more 
information as it becomes available. 
 
Graduation 
 
The District has set Wednesday, June 2 for the graduation ceremony of the Class 
of 2021.  The District is still collaborating with Keeneyville and Medinah School 
Districts to set up an outdoor graduation experience at the west campus football 
field at Lake Park High School for the eighth grade students and their families. 
Details are still being finalized and will be shared as they become available.  


